
From: Nick Yribar
To: Beattie, Kelly
Cc: Schopieray, Christine
Subject: Re: City of Ann Arbor Volunteer Appreciation Event for Volunteers Serving on Boards, Commission, or

Committees
Date: Friday, October 19, 2018 3:10:19 PM

Thank you, Kelly. 

Christine, I unfortunately will have to formally resign from the commission: I had assumed 
due to a lack of contact that my name was no longer up for consideration and I made other 
professional obligations in the meantime that will prevent me from giving this position the 
attention it deserves. 

I sincerely apologize for the confusion: I tried to reach out to my city council rep and a 
member of the HSAB board for info on my status but we weren't able to get a straight answer. 
I hope this doesn't preclude me from applying again in the future should the circumstances 
work out on all sides. 

Thanks to you both for your help with this and apologies again, 
-Nick Yribar


